
From: Gabriele Webster   
Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 10:45 AM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Enbridge’s Dawn-Parkway gas pipeline proposal 
 

To Ontario Energy Board, 

 
I oppose this pipeline in Hamilton. We need to decrease carbon pollution, not increase it by a 
huge amount. We must switch to green energy. It is a climate emergency! 

Gabriele Webster 
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